
                PHOENIX ACADEMY 

CHRISTMAS 

Unfortunately, due to the rising numbers of Covid19 Cases in the area, our Christmas 

Fayre has been cancelled. 

We will still be holding a Raffle in school (parents can purchase tickets at reception) and 

also a Guess the Teddy and Guess the Sweets in the Jar.  If you could send your child in 

with some money from week beginning the 6th December 2021.  Reminders will happen 

on Dojo and Text Message. 

We will also be holding a stall to sell Barbara’s Cake’s and Christmas Goodies on Tuesday 

7th December 2021 outside Rainbow Entrance straight after school.  Could we encourage 

you to send some money in with your child, just in case they wish to purchase anything. 

However, to make the above successful we require donations from parents/carers and 

friends of Phoenix Academy of Chocolates, Bottles and Gift Sets. 

In order to do this, we plan on having the following day for pupils when they can bring 

donations into school: - 

Friday 3rd December 2021 

Wear your favourite T-Shirt for a Donation of Anything in a bottle alcohol is preferable!  

Chocolates and Gift Sets. 

 

Santa will be making a visit virtually this year with a Grotto in school.  Where children on 

the good list will receive a present.  Let’s hope you have all been good. 
 

 

                        

 


